Laura Schumi

From: Laura Schumi

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 4:15 PM

To: Laura Schumi

Subject: FW: CSRD Board Meeting June Board Agenda Item under Correspondence Section
Attachments: Draft Letter to the Premiere as requested by EKRD.DOCX;

steve_thomson_mandate_letter.pdf

Good afternoon, Brian,

This email is to acknowledge receipt of your email and the draft letter which you had indicated you would provide to our
office within 10 days. Thank you for that.

Our office will schedule the draft letter/request on our June, 2017 Board agenda for consideration by the CSRD

Board. For your information, the June Board meeting is on Thursday, June 15,

Post-meeting, we will communicate any formal resolution that was adopted by the Board.

Regards,

Lynda Shykora | Deputy Manager

Corporate Administration Services

Columbia Shuswap Regional District _

T: 250.833.5939 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773
E: Ishykora@csrd.bc.ca | W: www.csrd.bc.ca

5% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
This e-mail is CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me immediately and delete this
communication, attachment or any copy. Thank you.

From: Brian Simpson [mailto:wildfire.simpson@outlook.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 4:23 PM

To: Director Martin <RMartin@csrd.bc.ca>

Cc: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>; JOHN DOOLEY <jadooley@shaw.ca>; kenk@kalesnikoff.com;
aladyman@stella-jones.com; dan.battistella@ilma.com; mike@rcfc.bc.ca; Brian Simpson
<wildfire.simpson@outlock.com>

Subject: CSRD Board Meeting Follow Up

Thank you for providing our ILMA delegation the opportunity to make presentation to the Board at last
weeks meeting. | committed to sending you the draft letter produced for the EKRD Board, that requests the
Premier to put a specific objective in the new Forest Ministers mandate letter once that person has been
named. [ have enclosed this draft for your consideration. | am also including a copy of Minister Thomson’s
mandate letter from last year for easy reference. As we discussed at our meeting we believe getting this top
down direction is one very important measure that can be taken to ensure real tangible change is seen in
support of the Specialty, Value Added and Independent manufacturers in our province. To date 3 out of 4
Regional District Boards have made a motion to consider taking this step, with one more yet to see our recent
presentation.

On behalf of the ILMA, we can’t express our thanks enough for the CSRD Board ongoing support. It
has been extremely important and will no doubt be instrumental in helping to address some of the concerns we
have and to keep our member mills as a main economic driver in our communities for many years to come.
Please let me know if there are any question around this or anything else we can help provide.




Brian Simpson Wildfire Management Services (1041469 BC Ltd.)
“Positive Results One Drip Torch At A Time”

wildfire.simpson@outlook.com

Phone: 250-304-5961




